
Lisburn U3A Colour Supplement

Out and About – March 2025

As you may already know, Cynthia has decided to step back from her 
role producing the monthly photo supplement, and the baton has been 
passed over to me.
On behalf of all the Lisburn U3A members I would like to thank 
Cynthia for her dedication in showcasing the Lisburn U3A activities 
over the past number of years.
As I am new to this role it would be helpful if members could provide 
some details when submitting their photographs (name, location, 
event etc).  I look forward to seeing your photographs, please send 
them to:

 photosupplement@lisburnu3a.org

Many thanks Darrell

Ramblers

On the  Newtownabbey Way At C S Lewis Square

mailto:photosupplement@lisburnu3a.org


Archery

What an archer – 3 Golds for John

Scramblers

Tievedockaragh in the Mournes



With brighter days and better weather it’s 
time to get the camera out

The Crochet group have been busy 

A Butterfly catching the spring sun



Images from 
Kilkeel harbour

Daffodils welcoming Spring at 
Hillsborough Castle Gardens



Thanks to all our photographers:

Keith Ineson, Lesley Kirk,

Darrell & Gwen Mawhinney, 

Goretti O'Connor and Jean Ryan

More daffodils, this time at Montalto Estate


